
Superintendent’s Memo #045-17

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

February 10, 2017

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Steven R. Staples, Superintendent of Public Instruction


SUBJECT: Training Opportunity from the Department of Criminal Justice Services

The Department of Criminal Justice Services is offering the following training opportunity:

School Leader and Advanced School Resource Officer Forum: Enhancing School Safety through
Improving Climate, Understanding Trauma, & Building Partnerships.

Featured in five localities across the Commonwealth, these forums offer an opportunity for school leaders and
law enforcement to join together in learning from nationally recognized experts on topics that address school
safety, climate, and mental health.

For more information, and to register, visit the Virginia Center for School and Campus Safety website at
https://www.dcjs.virginia.gov/training-events/school-leader-and-advanced-school-resource-officer-forum-
enhancing-school-safety .
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